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Fraudulent STAR® Network email

Fairmont Federal Credit Union would like make you aware of an e-mail that is being sent to cardholders
of some STAR members using the name of “Star Systems” in the “From” line under the guise of online
security requesting individuals provide cardholder/account information for securing online accounts.

This fraudulent e-mail is not connected with Fairmont Federal Credit Union or the STAR Network and is
being sent by unknown persons for the apparent sole purpose of Phishing cardholder information. If you
receive the e-mail, please do not to respond.

Another excellent source of information on phishing is Microsoft.com.



